
 

 

 

 
 
 
  
January 29, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Brian Engelking 
Transit Manager 
Waukesha Metro 
2311 Badger Drive  
Waukesha, WI 53188 
bengelki@waukesha-wi.gov 
 
 

 Dear Mr. Engelking,  

Thank you for your interest to purchase two (2) 35’ Low Floor buses using options off the 
Wisconsin DOT contract for Waukesha Metro.  

Attached you will find the price summary that would pertain to this order.  

Gillig is pleased to quote the following:  

TWO (2)             35’X102              LOW FLOOR BUSES             $418,048.00 EACH  

Your 2 – 35 foot buses are currently scheduled to be delivered within 18 months after our 
receipt of a firm purchase order or notice to proceed.  

This quote is valid for thirty (30) days.  

We thank you for this opportunity and appreciate your interest in Gillig and our products. Should 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

  
Chad J. Engel 
Regional Sales Manager 
 
 
cc: Bill Fay 
 Joseph Policarpio 
  


